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A warm welcome to all visitors to this morning’s service.   

You are invited to stay for a cup of tea after the service.  

PAPERBAG CLUB SATURDAY 8TH JUNE  
Saturday, 8th June from 3.00 to 4.30pm 

All children 8 to 13 years welcome!!!! We are 

having a sporty afternoon in the hall this month. 

Bring your friends!!!  
 

PRAYERS FOR OUR COMMUNITY 
 Paperbag Club’s sports event next Saturday at 

church  
 Pastor Mark and his ministry at ACPC 

 Rev and Mrs Tang and family – arrangements as 

they leave their church in Hong Kong and as they 

prepare for their calling to ACPC 

 St David’s Foodbank and their support for those in 

need 

 Presbyterian Support for their work in the communities all over New 

Zealand 

 This Week Next Week  

Worship Leader Tony Wai Robert O 

Music Leader Rea James, Peter 

Bible Reader Majooraj Janet 

Ushers Janet, Blake Daisy, Eva 

Techno Harvey, Mel Celia, Robert 

Cup of Tea 
Michelle T, Gena, Eva Joanna C, Glenda, Jean 

Dishes 

 Leader Meeting time Location 

CANTONESE 

GROUP 
Albert Ko 

Saturday 

weekly @ 4pm 

@ Albert & Emily Ko’s 

021 753 912 

CANTONESE 

ALBANY 

GROUP 

Peter Zen 
1st & 3rd Friday  @ 

8pm 

@ Peter Zen’s 

021 280 8663 

COLLEGE & 

CAREERS 

GROUP 

Mark Maney 
Wednesday weekly 

@ 7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street City 

GREENLANE 

GROUP 

Glenda 

Choy 

Thursday fortnightly 

@ 8pm 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

021 148 7956 

ISAAC GROUP Lydia Lam 
Friday weekly @ 

7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street, 

City 

LADIES’ 

GROUP 

Glenda 

Choy 

Wednesday 

fortnightly @ 

10.30am 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

524 9391 

NEWMARKET 

GROUP 

Robert 

O’Callahan 

Thursday weekly @ 

8pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street City 

021 783 289 

REMUERA 

GROUP 
Ken Cheung 

2nd and 4th Saturday 

@ 10am 

@ Quin Gee’s 

Contact Ken  

021 431607 

YOUNG 

PARENTS 

GROUP 

Mark Maney 
Saturday monthly @ 

2pm 

Contact Mark  

021 309 544 



SPEAKER NEXT SUNDAY –  

DR MARK GRIFFITHS 
Mark is a general practitioner who has 

been helping in a leprosy hospital near 

Maradi, one of the cities in Niger. Mark 

and Faye with their teenage children Amy 

(17yrs) and Josh (15yrs) are a family who 

have been serving the Lord in Niger, West 

Africa for a total of 5 yrs over the last 7. 

Next Sunday, Mark and Faye will be 

sharing their ministry and experiences in 

Niger with us. 
 

ST DAVID’S FOODBANK TODAY 
Thank you for your contributions today. They are very much 

appreciated. God bless you for caring. 

CONDOLENCES TO THE PAPWORTH FAMILY 
On 26th May 2013, our beloved sister, Elaine Papworth passed 

away in Hong Kong. May she rest in peace in God's embrace. 

Please keep her family in your prayers. May God's peace and 

blessing be with them always. 
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DECIDE TO CHANGE 
"Examine yourselves... " - 2 Corinthians 13:5 NKJV 

If you are serious about changing:  

1) The first person you must know is yourself. Human 

nature seems to endow us with the ability to size up 

everybody-except ourselves. If you're not 

comfortable with yourself, you won't be 

comfortable with others. And if you don't believe in 

yourself, your lack of self-worth will undermine you 

in life.  

One marriage counsellor says, 'The most important relationship you will 

ever have is with yourself. You've got to be your own best friend first.' But 

how can you be best friends with someone you don't know, like, or 

respect? That's why it's important to discover what God's called you to 

be, then work at becoming that person. And you won't get there 

overnight; it's a process-one that requires a mindset of honesty, frequent 

repentance and constant self-correction. But if you commit yourself to it 

God will help you.  

2) The first person you must work on is yourself. Dr. Samuel Johnson said, 

'He who has so little knowledge of human nature as to seek 

happiness by changing anything but his own disposition, will waste 

his life in fruitless efforts, and multiply the grief which he purposes to 

remove.'  

The Bible says, 'Examine yourselves.' Only as 

we examine ourselves before God do we 

discover where our true battles lie. Then 

we've a choice. We can be like the man 

who visited his doctor and found out he'd 

serious health issues. When the doctor 

showed him his x-rays and suggested 

surgery, the man asked, 'Okay, but how 

much would you charge just to touch up 

the x-rays?' Or, you can decide to change! 

From Word for Today by Bob Gass 

PASTOR MARK ON LEAVE   

4TH – 15TH JUNE 2013 
Pastor Mark will be on leave from 4th to 15th June 

2013.  Please do not try and contact him when he is 

on leave.  For emergencies, please contact Marty 

Bing 021 753 406 or Jean Wong 021 141 1054 

 

http://www.thevinetoday.com/bible/book/2corinthians/13/5

